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Convene The District 5790 Foundation, Inc. annual meeting  
 
 Let me share a brief history of the 5790 Foundation. The Foundation (501c3) 
was formed for specific projects related to Local disaster relief and specific 
humanitarian projects.  It is self-managed and self-funded.  Potential projects are 
submitted to the board of the Foundation for approval. Each project must have a 
Rotarian as its manager and Managers of each project are responsible for on time 
and accurate reporting. 
 
Listed here are the new officers for 2018-2019 year:     

 Scott Hendricks- President 
 Chris McLucas-Vice President 
 Larry Petrash-Secretary 
 Richard Sherman- Treasurer 

 
(Approved) 
 
 
 At the end of April, we have funds of $28,221 available for the following 
major projects: 
 
  Bluebonnet Society-   Sharron Miles  $3,793 
  Disaster Relief -          Clint Ishmael  $8,258 
  Vision Clinic in Haiti-   Tom Sheriff   $10,311 
  Wheel Chairs in Cuba - Conrad Heede      $133 
  General Funds       $5,727 
    
There are online donation buttons where Rotarians can contribute as well as 
support other projects.  Total revenue for the year was $4,401 which was mostly 
made up of contributions, expenses totaled $3,181, leaving net income through the 
end of April of $1,220. 
 
Any questions? 
  
Adjourn the Annual District 5790 Foundation meeting 


